
Pre-application meeting notes 

 

A pre-application meeting was held last week (March 24, 2022 at 3pm) at county offices.   

County representatives from engineering, building, and planning were in attendance as was the 

property owner. 

Minutes from the meeting have not yet been published 

 

 

Other pre-application  / pre-construction meetings were held on site during 2021 prior to 

installation of the current utility services.  Attendance included representatives from sewer, 

public works, engineering, county commissioner, etc.  

 

 


